
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
DATE:  September 13, 2022 

TO:  Parks & Community Services Board 

FROM: Dan Lassiter, Community Services Supervisor, North Bellevue Community 
Center 
Parks & Community Services Department 
     

SUBJECT:   Bellevue Network on Aging (BNOA) 
   (Informational - no Board action required) 

 
At the Tuesday, September 13, 2022, Parks & Community Services Board meeting, I 
will introduce BNOA member Abigail Brown, who will present information about the 
Bellevue Network on Aging, its background, purpose, and activities in advocating for the 
needs of Bellevue older adults.  The Bellevue Network on Aging was formed in 2006 
and is managed by North Bellevue Community Center staff. The BNOA is an advisory 
board of volunteers whose mission is “dedicated to healthy aging of the Bellevue 
community by promoting awareness of needs and resources that support older adults 
through life’s transitions.”  Abigail will talk about communicating, informing, unifying, 
promoting a livable community, gaining knowledge, and respecting older adults that live 
in Bellevue. 
  

The Bellevue Network on Aging look forward to sharing more with you on September 
13.     
 
 


